RECEIVED
MAR 0 4 2008

WATER RESOU
WESTERN REC?I%EIS
March 3, 2008

Garnette Monnie, President
WD63S Stewart Gulch
4106 Sand Creek

Boise, Idaho 83703

Dear Garnette,

As directed by the IWRD I am notify you, prior to the annual meeting, that I do
not have the notes 1 took last March.

Sincerely,

Mary E. Ryan
Secretary
WD63S Stewart Gulch

Cc: The Terteling Co Inc
Dave Hendrickson, Quail Hollow Golf Course

Ken Neely, Watermaster
Vicky Music, IWRD



